
September 15, 2014 

Board of Supervisors 
ElDorado County 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

County of ElDorado 
OFFICE OF AUDITOR-CONTROLLER 

360 FAIR LANE 
PLACERVILLE. CALIFORNIA 95667-4193 

Phone: (530) 621-5487 Fax: (530) 295-2535 

RE: Budget Addenda FY 2014-15 dated 9-10-2014 

Dear Board Members: 

.JOE HARN, CPA 
Auditor-Conti'OIIcr 

BOB TOSCANO 
Assistant Auditor­

Controller 

The purpose of this letter is to document my opposition to the CAO's Budget 
Recommendation. 

The CAO's Recommendation will result in a much bigger general fund budget 
problem in Fisca12015-16. The County needs to cut spending now to avoid drastic 
cuts and drastic layoffs next summer. 

The CAO's Forced Salary Savings is a gimmick to balance the general fund budget 
on paper. It will not result in what is necessary, a cut in general fund spending. 

The CAO's most recent 5 year general fund forecast indicates a $17,000,000 shortfall 
for Fisca12015-16. The Forced Salary Savings gimmick will significantly increase 
this projected shortfall. 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 
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Auditor-Controller 







September 1 7, 20 14 

Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

County of ElDorado 
OFFICE OF AUDITOR-CONTROLLER 

360 FAIR LANE 
PLACERVILLE, CALIFORNIA 95667-4193 

Phone: (530) 621-5487 Fax: (530) 295-2535 

Subject: June 30, 2014 Budget Performance Report 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

JOEHARN 
Auditor-Controller 

BOB TOSCANO 
Assistant Auditor-Controller 

The Auditor-Controller recommends that the Board of Supervisors receive and file the 
attached Departmental Budget Performance Report. The report indicates that all General 
Fund operating departments, except Child Support Services, LT., and HHSA met their 
budget targets established by your Board. 

The main cause of the failure of HHSA and Child Support Services to meet their net 
county cost targets was the State's recovery of the LT. cost applieds that were charged to 
federal and state programs in fiscal2011-12. LT. missed its net county cost target because 
in fiscal2013-14 LT. stopped billing for most of the services it provides departments. In 
the future the County will receive partially reimburse for these services via the OMB A-87 
cost allocation plan. 

Also attached you will find a schedule that reports Non-General Fund Departmental 
Performance. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 621-5456. 

cc: Terri Daly, CAO 








